March 6, 2012

The Tipton County Public Works Committee met in regular session on Monday, March 5, 2012 at the Public Works Office in Brighton.  The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Chairman Twisdale.  Members present were Chairman Twisdale, Commissioners Steve Bringle, Bob Wilson, James Adkins, John DeLancey, Glenn Turner, Tommy Dunavant, Jeff Scott and Rusty Wooten. Director Reed and employees Darlene Wheeler and Gary Jackson were also present.

Mr. Maxe Maxedon from Century Equipment was present for the awarding of the Rubber Tire Ditching Machine Bid. Mr. Lee Barclay from Herbi-Systems was present for the opening of the roadside spraying bid. Ms. Heather Twisdale and Ms. Nancy Haney from Tipton County Animal Rescue were also present.

The meeting was opened with prayer by Commissioner Wilson.

A motion was made by Commissioner Scott and seconded by Commissioner Turner to approve the minutes for the month of February.
Motion carried, none opposed.

A motion was made by Commissioner Bringle and seconded by Commissioner Adkins to approve the bills as reviewed for the month of February.
Motion carried, none opposed.

A motion was made by Commissioner Wooten and seconded by Commissioner Dunavant to award the bid for roadside spraying to Herbi-Systems.
Motion carried, none opposed.

A motion was made by Commissioner Bringle and seconded by Commissioner Delancey to award the Rubber Tire Ditching Machine to Century Equipment.
Motion carried, none opposed.

A motion was made by Commissioner Wilson and seconded by Commissioner Dunavant to keep the price of the yearly landfill permits at $35.00, the one day landfill permits at $5.00 and the landfill punch cards at $7.00 per yard.
Motion carried, none opposed.

Tipton County Public works will begin ten (10) hour schedule on March 12, 2012 due to daylight savings time change.

Ms. Heather Twisdale was recognized to discuss the mission of the Tipton County Animal Rescue program and how she would like to see us coordinate with them in finding a comparable solution to common problems associated with the animal shelter. Director Reed will work with the rescue group on these items.

A motion was made by Commissioner Wilson and seconded by Commissioner Wooten to adjourn. The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.
Motion carried, none opposed.

___________________					______________________
Shannon Reed, Director			  		Harold Twisdale, Chairman








